
Date: December 6, 2022 

To: Executive Committee 

From: Mayor John Tory  

Subject: Donation from SpinMaster LTD. to City of Toronto 

I am recommending that Executive Committee consider the attached report regarding a 
donation with a value of $61,000 of 4,988 toys to support vulnerable communities in Toronto's 
Neighbourhood Improvement Areas. The item is urgent to allow for the dispensation of toys in 
time for the holiday season. 

Sincerely, 

John Tory  
Mayor of Toronto 
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